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       Pirates Day! 
 

To Parents and Carers 

We would like to invite the children to come in 
wearing pirate style clothes for Pirates day on 

Monday 24th February (first day back!). 

Costume ideas include stripy t-shirts, cut off 
shorts and bandanas. Own clothes are fine, 
please do not buy anything especially for the 

day. 

We will be making pirate hats, eye patches and 
other fun accessories with your child 

throughout the day. 

We look forward to seeing all the fun costume 
ideas! 

The Year 2 Team 
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